



SERVICE EXCELLENCE

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG (PRETORIA AREA)

21-10-2024

Update: PSA Pretoria Annual Intersectoral Members' Meeting

The PSA is thrilled to announce that tickets for the upcoming Pretoria Intersectoral Members' Meeting, scheduled for 6 December 2024, have been sold out!

The PSA extends sincere appreciation to members for their enthusiastic response and for joining in celebrating this annual event. The overwhelming support demonstrates a strong sense of community and dedication in the Union.

The PSA, however, recognises that the capacity of the venue has limitations, and unfortunately, any additional attendees cannot be accommodated. The PSA understands that some members may be disappointed and apologises for this. Alternative ways to accommodate more members in future will be considered to ensure that all interested members have the opportunity to participate.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. The PSA looks forward to a successful and memorable Intersectoral Meeting.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER